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Works Update Araluen Landslips
Council’s contractors Dale and Hitchcock will be 
on site from Tuesday 30 August to commence 
repairs on Araluen Road.

The contractor will begin on Site 1, which is the 
landslip directly south of the existing traffic light 
section.

Another set of traffic lights will be installed around 
the worksite for the duration of the works, which 
is expected to take approximately nine weeks to 
complete, weather permitting. 

Throughout the works traffic will be reduced 
to one lane, with the other being used for 
construction activities.

Sites 2 and 3 on the unsealed section will not 
begin until early October. We will arrange 
a meeting with affected residents in early 
September to discuss the road closures required 
for this section. 

We have now received the preliminary designs 
for the remaining declared slip sites. We are now 
working with consultants to draft the final designs 
before going to tender for the works. We aim to 
secure a contract in November.
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